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On 8th November, 2023, an orientation session on the grievance redressal mechanism was conducted 

for students. The grievance cell members were introduced, and students were informed about the 

process for submitting grievances and how they would be addressed. The session covered various 

activities falling under the mechanism's purview and detailed the different categories of grievances, 

including academic and non-academic issues, discrimination, and harassment. Students were provided 

with information on how to submit grievances and were given access to the necessary links. The 

timeline for resolving grievances was explained, along with details of the process. Additionally, 

students were informed about the availability of personal guidance, counseling sessions, and 

appropriate communication channels for support. 

 

 

 


